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LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 
 
Ms J Carney to Minister for Police, Fire and Emergency Services 
 

 
Road Safety Program 

 
1. The original budget of 2002/2003 for road safety services was $11m. In 

2005/2006 it will be $9.288 million. Given that Government is claiming 
there are more cars on our roads because of new registrations and 
increasing population why is less being spent on road safety in the 
Northern Territory. 
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